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December 4, 2023 
  
  
Dear PCA Family, 
  
As per our previous alert, today’s basketball game WILL BE HELD as scheduled.  Players should plan to 
arrive by 4:30pm. 
  
A well drilling company has been working with us through the day to assess our situation, diagnose 
mechanical failures, formulate solutions, and make necessary repairs to our well. 
  
As expected, though mechanical failures have been identified, all repair work cannot be completed 
today.  As a result, school will be cancelled Tuesday (12/5) to allow for these final repairs to be made. 
  
It is our understanding that this work will be completed in total on Tuesday, allowing us to resume 
school on Wednesday.  Nonetheless, we will continue to notify you of developments through 
BCR/Facebook alerts and postings to our website. 
  
Thank you for your patience as we seek swift and sound solutions to this unexpected development. 
  
We are grateful to God for His goodness, and welcome your continued prayer for wisdom and grace, to 
His glory and our ultimate satisfaction in Him. 
  
 
Because of Christ, 
  
Steve Lunger 
Principal, PCA 
 

 

 

 

"They that wait upon the Lord shall renew their strength, they will soar on wings like eagles, 

 they will run and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint.”         
 Isaiah 40:31 NIV 


